
 

To Whom it May Concern.      Sept 21, 2023  
 
Since 1990 Stan Adams and his family have owned and operated City Storage Group 
in the city of London.   
 
We have over night heard that the City is proposing a homeless hub for drug 
addicted and mentally ill women right next door to our business.  Hearing this on 
the news for the first time has sent our tenants, staff, and ourselves into a frenzy of 
emotions. 
 
We are no strangers to the struggles that we face with our other properties, we have 
increased security measures to a cost over $100,000.00.  Over the past 5 years the 
issues have dramatically increased.  
 
The proximity of this property to our business and our neighbors will hugely impact 
the safety of our clients and staff.  Not to mention the mess it creates. With these 
homeless hubs, regardless of who is using them, you must deal with crime, violence, 
and nuisances.  
 
I hope this email is the start of a conversation.  We are aware of the issues 
surrounding homelessness/mental health and drug use, it’s evident living in London 
that we have a need, but with that need comes the understanding that we shouldn’t 
have to suffer the negative impacts and we certainly will with this going next door to 
our business at 715 Fanshawe Park Road West. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tonya Lundy 
City Storage Group 
 
 
 
 


